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Dear Praying Friends,  
 

The 36
th
 anniversary of the our Bible Institute, was held on July 1, 2016.  This is the 31

st
 graduation exercises of the 

Institute, an Institute that has reproduced 15 other institutes.  (I think that is what you call indigenous missions).   

This is the first graduation in the new facilities of the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church (which we will be dedicating in 

November).  

During the graduation ceremonies, 8 students graduated (pictured to the  

right).  This is the largest graduating class thus far!  Seems like every  

other year we say the same thing!  Praise God for what He is doing in  

raising up a generation of pastors, missionaries and evangelists, Sunday 

School teachers and wives of ministers to serve in Mexico and in the  

World! 

The graduation ceremonies were also the third graduation exercises 

of a post-graduate diploma in Missions which operates in conjunction 

with the Bible Institute of San Luis Potosí, to help pastors, missionaries and lay folks get more involved in  

missions.  This year, 5 graduated from the specialized courses (they are 

pictured to the left).  This understudy has helped a lot of pastors to get the 

missionary vision in México.  Please keep this in your prayers.  

 

Pastor Luis Ramos (pictured to the right), 

pastor of the Bible Baptist Church of San Luis 

Potosí, Mexico was the special speaker for 

this grand occasion.  

 

 

The picture to the left is a partial view of the new 

auditorium.   

 

We are glad to inform that we have representatives 

of our institute in many countries of the world: In the US (Florida, Texas, 

Oklahoma & Indiana), Mexico, Guatemala, Panama, Peru, Japan, Korea, 

Argentina & Poland!  (Again, I think that is what you call, “indigenous 

missions”).  

 

You make it possible for us to teach the Word of God to 

Hispanics so that they can reach the world for Christ! 
 
 

 

In Him, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

 

 

                         Received for the Institute in July and August of 2016 $_________  

         ¡Muchas Gracias!  Thank You! 
 

 

Received for the C.L. Jones Memorial Fund in July and August of 2016 

$_________Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


